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Summary:

This is a telegram from Ambassador Matsunage of Japan to the Foreign Minister of Japan
about the Ambassador’s correspondence with the United States . The President’s
Assistant for National Security Affairs McFarlane expressed gratitude for the Japanese
government’s help regarding the release of the American hostages in Lebanon.

Original Language:
Japanese

Contents:

Original Scan
Translation - English


digitalarchive.wilsoncenter.org

Wilson Center Digital Archive

&& . =

EEEERRE

{REL:

+ = Origina
RO AmoRdR GRS &S L, ) {§§§
_ 2. FEONEFIIHETHS, EEFIIFHRERMIL(TEL

%,

s mee T 2ENy (TEL2172) (258455 ) 724,

v, S

<
EREE R
ARt
FENDEEEE
no |mmn
[0

Hi

%—-:Bﬁﬁ@

< | AR | mh

b
%ﬂt%ﬁ

| ED) 3| KB | i) e
mﬂq
T
~
e

RS ERHE
FREcEE
e

il

=i

EE R
STEHE
BEGE

BEEA
BE
HE

EHITA
FhK

g | 843 | An | bk | RMESRA |

W E B2 R107324. EE

& B 06E 23% 48% X H R 77?
604 08A 07H 128 508 =X & % )
AoB ok E R B ok A
KEANEERETE

$50548 EE EX (95%0H)

(BRsEEEA)

WEETEEES 0 6 5SIHL

1. SEHLAASELDEBECT? 77— VERZLREEEAREHIECHL
| HERSOSBEEEIS L. L Y AREAORES AL T, FlEE
HIRD & 3 I~ T |
Tﬁﬂ?ﬁ%¢6aE*&ﬁ#b&ﬁtﬁﬁ%tﬂfﬁénai&%%<ﬁﬁb\%
132 BEORERB LA, AVRCRE ST 3, |

0. GH. vy BRI LA CEE s AEL D, FROBRET e
2 A, BAEERRO XD IKli~T,

(SRR 5. TWAARSHORORE, BAERUEABROEH4E F
BT 5 5DCHY. SMOBANETT 5 LARLT 5, BABIACEEIDLS

BEHOMHBEREIFEORKKETIHOTH B LEHETS. | (T)

)

N o &



Wilson Center Digital Archive Translation - English

Number: R107324

Primary: Middle Eastern and African Affairs Bureau Director-General
Sent: United States, August 06, 1985, 23:48

Received: MOFA, August 07, 1985, 12:50

To: Foreign Minister
From: Ambassador Matsunaga

Problem of the Release of the American Hostages
No. 5954 Secret Urgent (Priority Processing)
(Limited Distribution)

Re: Your Telegram, Middle Eastern and African Affairs Bureau Director-General's
Telegram No. 3965

1. On the 5th, | made a telephone call to President's Assistant for National Security
Affairs McFarlane. | conveyed to him the points in your initial telegram and asked that
he deliver them to President Reagan. President's Assistant McFarlane said the
following:

"Thank you for the information. We highly appreciate the Government of Japan for
promptly taking measures, and | would like to express our deep gratitude. | will report
this immediately to the President."

2. On the 6th, while paying a call on Secretary Shultz for another matter, | gave him a
similar report. The Secretary said the following:

"Thank you for the information. | highly appreciate the efforts of the Prime Minister,
your Minister, and the Government of Japan at the time of the TWA hostage incident
and hope that the present efforts will be successful. | firmly believe that the
accumulation of such efforts by the Government of Japan will contribute to the
resolution of this situation." (End)



